Ministry of the Environment, Conservation and Parks

Office of the Minister

777 Bay Street, 5th Floor Toronto ON M7A 2J3 Tel.: 416-314-6790 Ministère de l'Environnement, de la Protection de la nature et des Parcs

Bureau du ministre

777, rue Bay, 5^e étage Toronto (Ontario) M7A 2J3 Tél.: 416.314.6790 RECEIVED
August 30, 2023
REGION OF PEEL

OFFICE OF THE REGIONAL CLERK



357-2023-1602

August 30, 2023

Mr. Nando Iannicca Chair Regional Municipality of Peel

Email: chairnandoianicco@peelregion.ca

Dear Chair Iannicca:

Thank you for meeting with me at the 2023 Association of Municipalities of Ontario (AMO) conference in London. I always appreciate the opportunity to meet with municipal partners to learn about the priorities in your communities.

Our government is working to support growth in Ontario with a plan to create jobs, build homes, and keep our economy open and strong. We will do this while continuing to protect Ontario's natural heritage and enforcing the strict environmental standards Ontarians expect.

I look forward to working in collaboration with you to keep Ontario moving forward and to further support growth for our communities for all Ontarians.

Once again, thank you for meeting with me and please accept my best wishes.

Sincerely,

David Piccini

Minister of the Environment, Conservation and Parks

c: Charmaine A. Williams, MPP, Brampton Centre